ASA REPORT 
January 10th 2017 

The Antropology Student Association held one last meeting for the Fall Semester in mid-December. 
Since then, we have enjoyed a great and fruitful holiday season during which we: 
· Appointed a Co-President, Mayra Castellanos 
· Got a table for activities night 
· We posted all of our exec photos and intros on the ASA Facebook page 
· We’re planning on doing a wine and cheese soon! 
· The Anthropology Department is currently looking to hire a new professor and the ASA along with AGSA has been trying to lobby for an Indigenous hire.
· We’re still in the process of setting up an Instagram 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We’re planning our Winter GA 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Feodora Chouakri 
VP External 
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